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The Denver A&M Club
Cordially Invites You To The

2015 Aggie Muster
Monday, April 21, 2015

5:00 - 6:00 p.m. Social Hour • 6:30 p.m. Dinner

Baldoria on the Water

146 Van Gordon Street, Lakewood, CO 80228

For more Muster details and registration please go to page 11 or visit www.denveraggies.com.

Muster Registration: Advance payment is required. You can register for Muster online through the 
DAMC website at www.denveraggies.com and make payment via PayPal, or you can 
complete the registration form on page 11 of this newsletter and mail a check to the address 
shown. Payments must be received no later than Wednesday, April 15, 2015.
If you have questions regarding Muster, please contact Muster Chair Lauren Marinos at 
laurenmarinos@yahoo.com.

Mickey graduated from 
Texas A&M in 1967. He was a 
proud member of Squadron 11 
and served as Executive Officer 
his senior year. He was a member 

of the Fish Drill Team, the 
Aggie Gymnastics Team and 
the Intercollegiate Marketing 
Team. He has continued 
his involvement with Texas 
A&M by serving as co-class 
agent for over 40 years and 
on several committees and 
task forces for the Association 
of Former Students. He is a 
former member of the Board 
of Directors for the 12th Man 
Foundation and past president 
of the Coppell A&M Club. 
Mickey has delivered Aggie 
Muster addresses at countless 
A&M clubs. He is a retired Lt. 
Colonel in the United States 
Air Force Reserves, served in 
the USAF Special Operations 
on active duty and as a Deputy 
Commander of Resources in the 
USAFR. 

Mickey Batsell is an experienced 
financial services professional, 
specializing in long-term 
care, retirement planning and 
surrounding issues including 
Medicare, Medicaid, home 
healthcare, nursing homecare, 
wealth transfer, and the selection 
of long-term care facilities. With 
over 40 years of professional, 
and more importantly, personal 
family experiences, Mickey 
has an in-depth understanding 
of the challenges his clients 
face. As a protector of people’s 
independence and dignity, he 
currently represents industry-
leading, financially sound 
companies and assists families, 
groups, and associations 
throughout the United States.

2015 Aggie Muster Speaker

Muster Speaker contd. on p  9

Mickey Batsell ‘67 
CLU, CASL, MBA,  
FLMI, CLTC, CSA

Join Us On

Texas A&M Club of Denver

Denver A&M Club

Meetup.com:
(Keyword aggies)



INTERESTED IN MAKING A DONATION TO THE CLUB’S SCHOLARSHIP FUND? SEE PAGE 11
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2015 AGGIE MUSTER
Date:	 Tuesday, April 21, 2015
Location:	 Baldoria on the Water
	 146 Van Gordon Street, Lakewood, CO 80228
Time:	 5 - 6 p.m. Social Hour • 6:30 p.m. Dinner 
Cost:	 Members	 $20.00
	 Non-Members	 $25.00
	 Children 12 & Under	 $12.00
	 Children 4 & Under	 FREE
	 Ceremony Only	 $10.00
	 Alcohol Wristband	 $10.00

The cost of your ticket to the 2015 Texas A&M Muster includes your meal and Muster speaker presentation. 
The alcohol wristband includes an open bar with wine and beer. Individual drinks are $4.

*REMEMBER–Member pricing for meals apply to all individuals  
and families with paid 2014-2015 or 2015-2016 memberships.

Muster Registration: Advance payment is required. You can register for Muster online through the DAMC website at www.denveraggies.com and 
make payment via PayPal, or you can complete the registration form on page 11 of this newsletter and mail a check to the address shown. Payments 
must be received no later than Wednesday, April 15, 2015. If you have questions regarding Muster, please contact Muster Chair Lauren Marinos at 
laurenmarinos@yahoo.com.

Dinner Buffet
Summit County Salad

Mixed Greens, Goat Cheese, Candied Pecans, and Sliced Strawberries 

Tossed with Honey Balsamic Vinaigrette

Herbed Bistro Rolls with Sweet Butter

Gremolata Crusted Beef Tenderloin with Rosemary Demi

“Grandma’s” Fried Chicken served with Creamy Gravy

Creamy Bacon and Chive Mashed Potatoes

Assorted Grilled Spring Veggies

Assorted Mini Desserts

Call for Muster Silent Auction Items
Do you have anything you would like to donate for our Muster Silent Auction? Last year we raised over $3200 for our scholarship fund! 
Please help us do it again. All donations are TAX-DEDUCTIBLE and documentation is supplied. Past donations have included: Tickets 
to sporting events, theatre, ballet and autographed memorabilia 
- Aggie athletes are an extra big hit! Discounts, coupons or gift 
certificates for spas, haircuts, gyms and dining. Free nights at luxury 
accommodations, snowboards, and jewelry, etc. Items less than 
$10 in value may be bundled together for auction purposes. Please 
contact Lauren Marinos at laurenmarinos@yahoo.com if you 
are interested in donating to the silent auction. Proceeds from the 
auction benefit our scholarship fund, which helps Colorado high 
school students attend Texas A&M.

Muster Speaker
Mickey Batsell ‘67
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New to Denver and looking 
to make new friends and find 
out about the fun things to 
do in Denver? Visit our newly 
updated website at www.
denveraggies.com.

JOIN US ON:
Facebook:	  
Texas A&M Club of Denver

LinkedIn:
Denver A&M Club
Meetup.com:
(Keyword aggies)

If you would like to be added 
to our email distribution list 
to receive reminders about 
events and monthly email 
newsletters, please send us 
a message to denver.aggie-
subscribe@yahoogroups.
com.

Letter
from the

President

Steven White ‘92
President

Denver
 A&M Club

Howdy Denver Aggies!
What an exciting year the Denver A&M Club had in 2014!! I would like to thank the 
2014 Officer Team for all of their hard work and dedication this past year. Your 2015 team looks 
forward to building upon their success. We were able to reach out, extend our network of Aggies in 
the Denver Metro Area, and offer events for Aggies to connect with old friends as well as make new 
ones. The Denver A&M Club was strong with over 160 members allowing the club to award $6,000 
in scholarships to local students heading to College Station in the fall and strengthen our presence 
in the Denver area. From Muster, to summer picnics, watch parties and other events, last year was a 
big success due to the efforts of the officers. Thanks again to all the officers and chairs for your time, 
willingness to serve, and great ideas that made 2014 such a great year for the Denver A&M Club.

I would like to extend a Texas size thanks to our Board of Directors for their guidance and support to 
the club. Your willingness to help our officer team had such a positive impact on our sustainability as 
club, and I appreciate all that you do to ensure our strong, growing presence in Denver.

Howdy to our Aggies that recently call Denver their home, we look forward to meeting you soon. For 
our returning members, we cannot wait to see you again. If you meet fellow Aggies that are new to the 
area please welcome them into our club, and direct them to our web site and other social networking 
sites.

In 2015, we are excited about strengthening our presence in the Denver area and continuing as 
a reliable resource for both existing and new Aggies to the area. We are dedicated to providing 
meaningful opportunities for Aggies to connect with new Ags, as well as develop effective 
relationships with the community through volunteering and providing scholarships to future 
members of the class of 2019! Follow us on Facebook, and Meet Up, these social networking tools 
allow us to promote club activities, allow our members to organize their own events, and invite fellow 
Aggies.

I would like to extend an invitation to all Aggies in the area to contact me with feedback on how the 
Denver A&M Club can better serve our family of former students living in the Mile High City. To be 
a successful club, we need grow in the direction of the needs those that we interact with. So please do 
not hesitate to contact myself, or any of the 2015 officers, if you have a great idea or want to help plan 
any of our upcoming events.

Gig ‘em,

Steven White ‘92

President, Denver A&M Club

Steven

Become a Member
What’s the best part about being an Aggie? Being a part of the Aggie family, of course! By becoming a 
paid member of Denver Aggies, not only do you get discounted tickets to great Aggie events, you help 
welcome the newest Aggies into our family by supporting scholarship for local students headed to 
College Station! Help keep the Spirit strong for past, present and future Aggies by joining or renewing 
your membership today! Contact VP-Membership Jason Schall ‘02 at jasondschall@yahoo.com with 
any questions or to join today!   
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Officer Contact  
Information
Texas A&M Club of Denver
P.O. Box 3133
Denver, CO 80201
www.denveraggies.com

All Officers can be reached at 
denveraggies@gmail.com

President:  
Steve White ‘92 

VP Elect:  
Anne Domke ‘08 

VP of Publicity/Muster Chair:  
Lauren Marinos ‘12 

VP of Activities: 
Michelle Kelly ‘10

VP of Membership: 
Jason Schall ‘02

VP of Finance: 
Kelly Mares ‘10 

Social Chair: 
David Kahlich ‘09

Board of Directors:
Chuck Bradley ‘93 

Chris Busch ‘95 

Jim Kast ‘80 

Amy Smith ‘05 

Sarah Spivey ‘00

Meghan Bierman ‘02

Meet your 2015 Officers
President – Steve White ’92
Steve has served in Denver A&M club in various capacities since 1999.  He recently 
retired from the Air Force and enjoys hiking, mountain bike riding, snowboarding and 
rooting for our local sports teams.  His two children keep him very busy with hockey, 
soccer, baseball and gymnastics.

VP Elect- Anne Domke ’08
Anne graduated in 2008 with a Bachelor’s and Master’s degree in Accounting. She 
moved to Denver from Dallas in December 2012 and is currently working in the tax 
department at Western Union. In her free time she enjoys snowboarding, fishing, 
playing volleyball and exploring the city.

VP of Publicity/Muster Chair – Lauren Marinos ‘12
Originally from Galveston, Lauren graduated with a Recreation, Park and Tourism 
Sciences degree in December 2011. She moved here in the summer of 2013 to spend 
more time skiing, mountain biking and enjoying the great outdoors. Most importantly, 
Lauren is the loudest and proudest member of the Fightin’ Texas Aggie class of 2012! 

VP of Activities- Michelle Kelly ’10 
Michelle is originally from a small town in the Texas Hill Country. She is class of 2010 
and graduated with an undergrad degree in Biomedical Engineering. She is currently a 
full-time graduate at CU Denver pursuing an MBA in Health Administration and is a 
Value Analyst at Centura Health in the Supply Chain department. In her free time she 
enjoys skiing, local concerts and checking out the newest breweries in town.

VP of Membership- Jason Schall ’02
A proud member of the class of 2002, Jason graduated with a degree in History before 
attending New York University School of Law.  Eight-plus years as a federal prosecutor 
later, Jason and his wife (class of 2005) relocated to Denver in the summer of 2014.  He 
can’t wait to get his first Colorado hunting license or watch his daughter learn to ski.

VP of Finance- Kelley Mares ’10
Kelley was an accounting undergrad and graduate student in the Mays Business School 
within the Professional Program of Accounting. After working in Dallas for 2 years, 
Kelley moved to Denver in 2013 just in time for football season. She currently works for 
CH2M HILL, and enjoys exploring Denver and living the mountain life style.

Social Chair- David Kahlich ’09
David graduated in 2009 with a degree in Civil Engineering and currently works for 
Burns & McDonnell.  He and his wife, Allison (Aggie Class of 2008), moved to Denver 
in March of 2013 and recently purchased a home in Lakewood.  David enjoys hiking, 
biking, skiing, and exploring the recreation opportunities in the Denver area.
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Opportunity Award Scholarship
Each year through the University’s Opportunity Award Scholarship program, the Denver A&M Club 
awards scholarships to incoming freshmen that are residents within the Club’s region. This year the Club 
will be giving out $6,000 in scholarships. The applicant pool determines the number of scholarships 
given and the specific amounts. The Texas A&M University Financial Aid Office provides the Club 
with qualified nominees, to be considered please ensure you have a financial aid application filed 
with the Financial Aid Office. Applicants must reside within the Club’s region and must be admitted 
to the University as freshmen for the Fall 2015 semester. The scholarship recipients are selected by 
the scholarship committee, which is made up of club officers. The 2015 scholarship recipients will be 
announced at the summer picnic.

Meet the 
2014 

Denver  
A&M  

Scholarship  
Recipients

2014 Scholarship Recipients
Betty Jane Cross ‘18
I am writing to thank you ever so much for the generous scholarship I received 
from the Denver A&M club!  It has been a great semester and I am becoming 
more and more grateful every day that I am an Aggie; something that is 
possible in part because of your gift. I will be majoring in Math and Music 
Composition, both of which I am excited to be studying under and with fellow 
Aggies. Also, it would be remiss of me not mention how much I love engaging 
in the traditions of Aggieland, like yells, Bonfire Memorial, and watching and 
making friends within the Corps of Cadets. (Guess what! Reveille was in my 
history class!) Again, thank you so much for my scholarship. It will always be 
appreciated by this mountain-girl Aggie. Thanks and Gig ‘em!

Kristen Luithy ‘18
Howdy! I’m Kristen Luthy and I’m a freshman International Studies (Politics 
and Diplomacy) major from Arvada, Colorado, but most importantly I am the 
LOUDEST and PROUDEST member of the FIGHTIN’ TEXAS AGGIE CLASS 
OF 2018! I am also a member of the Corps of Cadets, where I am currently a fish 
in Squadron 12! I also joined Aggie Shields, which is an organization that helps 
the student veterans on campus by raising money for their different expenses, 
such as textbooks, and putting on different social events. Since being here at 
A&M, my favorite things have been taking part in all of the traditions, as well as 
all of the life-time memories and friends I have made. One of the coolest things 
I have done thus far is fly in a T-38 with A&M’s Air Force ROTC. Thank y’all 
for your wonderful scholarship, and for welcoming me into the Aggie Family! 
Thanks and Gig ‘em!

Mackenzie Hammond ‘18
Howdy! Thank you for the contributions made toward my academic financial 
support! Since August, I’ve made substantial progress both academically and 
mentally. I owe much of my adjustment to the freshman leadership organization- 
MSC ALOT (Aggie Leaders of Tomorrow). It has been an honest pleasure to 
embody the Aggie spirit and meet the incredible individuals that make up this 
institution. I couldn’t be more proud of where I am from, and so, I found it of 
utmost importance to spread the values of Texas A&M with my family- the 
people who first inspired my core values. I attribute a lot of my success to 
them and the Denver A&M Club that believe in and support the educational 
opportunities at Texas A&M. I understand now why these selfless contributions 
are made to promote individual success and leadership in the greatest academic 
environment that there is! Thanks & Gig ‘em!

Katie Morey ‘18

Betty Jane Cross
DAMC Scholarship 

recipient

Kristen Luthy 
DAMC Scholarship 

recipient

Mackenzie Hmmond 
DAMC Scholarship 

recipient
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Muster 2014 Recap
On April 21, 2014, 
120 Denver Aggies 
gathered to Muster 
at Baldoria on the 
Water to hear Red 
Pot Dan Finnell speak 
about the Aggie Spirit, 
Bonfire, and the reach 
of the Aggie Family. 
The silent auction 
raised approximately 
$3,200 towards our 
scholarship fund 
benefiting future 
Aggies from the 
Denver area.

Annual Aggie Picnic
The 2014 Denver A&M Club Annual Picnic 
was held at Washington Park and brought 
together over 60 Aggies on June 7, 2014. 
The afternoon was filled with comradery, 
BBQ and park games and concluded with 
a Fightin’ Texas Aggie Yell Practice. We 
look forward to making this event a lasting 
tradition for the club.

Watch Parties
The Fainting Goat was packed for the start of the 
college football season as Aggies from around 
Colorado came together to see a dominating win 
at South Carolina.  The Ags also had exciting 
victories over Arkansas and Auburn, and ended 
the season with a win against West Virgina in the 
Liberty Bowl!  We look forward to seeing all of you 
on Saturday, September 5, when the Aggies take on 
Arizona State. 

SEC Picnic 
The 2014 SEC Picnic, held on August 23 at Eisenhower Park, was a success for the SEC Club of Denver with 
over 800 members from all of the SEC clubs in Denver. The Denver Aggies had a strong presence with 80 
Aggies in attendance. It was a great chance to socialize with others in the SEC before football rivalries began.

2014 Holiday Party 
On December 14, 2014, the A&M Holiday was held at the Ale House at Amato’s in the Highlands 
neighborhood in Denver. Forty Aggies came out to celebrate and ring in the holiday season.

The
Year
In
Review

120 Denver Aggies gathered for the annual Muster on April 21, 2014

Ever faithful Denver Aggies regularly gathered during 2014 
for the Watch Parties.

Over 60 Denver Aggies gathered for the sum-
mer picnic at Washington park on June 7, 2014.

Looking for new 
ways to connect to 
local Aggies? The 
Denver A&M Club 
is on Facebook, 
LinkedIn and 
Meetup

Join Us On

Texas A&M Club of Denver

Meetup.com:
(Keyword aggies)

Denver A&M Club



 Denver Aggies enjoying the 
2014 SEC Picnic Season

2015 Upcoming Events
The Denver A&M club will continue to host Happy Hours, the Summer Picnic, Football Watch Parties, 
and our annual Christmas Party. We will also host various other events around town throughout the year.

For the most up-to-date information, be sure to check out our website (denveraggies.com), join the list 
serve (send a blank email to DenverAggies-subscribe@yahoogroups.com), join the Facebook page (“Texas 
A&M Club of Denver”), or find us for activities on Meetup (www.meetup.com/The-Denver-A-M-Club). 
Feel free to organize your own Aggie Events on Meetup! 

Networking
Denver is home to hundreds of Aggies of all ages, backgrounds and interests. There will be events designed 
for specific groups of Aggies with common interests. Be sure to look for details on these unique events as 
they are released. 

Happy Hours 
The Denver A&M Club will be hosting regular Happy Hours on the third Friday of the month before 
football season begins. The Happy Hours will be hosted at different breweries, bars, and restaurants 
around the Denver area. 

Summer Picnic
Join us for our summer picnic on June 13, 2015 at Wash Park. There will be plenty of food, games, 
networking, and we will announce our scholarship recipients. Details will be announced as summer 
approaches. 

Watch Parties 
Join us for cold beer, raffles, and food specials as we cheer on the Aggies and continue to Beat the Hell 
Outta our Southeastern Conference opponents! More information will be sent out prior to each game. The 
first Watch Party is scheduled for Saturday, September 5, 2015. 

Holiday Party
The annual Christmas Party will be held the evening of December 13, 2015. Join us for dinner and holiday 
festivities. Location and additional details will be announced in November.
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2015 
Upcoming 
Events

Happy Hours 
March 20
Blake Street Tavern
April 17
Ace
May 15
Irish Rover
June 19

SEC Night at the  
Theater
March 26

Ski day at A-Basin 
April 18

Summer Picnic
June 13
Wash Park

SEC Picnic
Late August

First Watch Party
September 5

Holiday Party
December 13



Aggie
Moms
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Officers installed at 
the April meeting  
for 2014/2015 

President 
Vana Tealer

Secretary 
Anita Branigan ‘82

Treasurer 
Debra Perez

Meetings VP- 
Mitzi Titzer ‘85

Membership VP 
Marsha Shaffer

Hospitality VP 
Tracey Edwards

Denver Aggie Moms Club
The Denver Aggie Moms Club is dedicated to promoting the comfort and welfare of our 
students at Texas A&M.  We are an awesome source of information, fellowship and assistance to mothers 
of current and former students of Texas A&M who reside in Colorado.  We discuss everything from the 
traditions of the school to the best transportation options from College Station to Colorado.  We have 29 
active members.  Our meetings 
are typically held the second 
Tuesday of each month 
September through May.

Some of the meeting highlights 
for the Denver Aggie Moms 
Club are:
	 •	At each meeting we 

introduce new members, 
share ideas and answer 
any questions we have 
regarding our students and 
their welfare. It is always a 
very informative time for 
the Moms to learn what is 
happening in Aggieland, 
discuss traditions and any 
questions we have about 
campus life. To end the 
meetings we are led in a 
small craft by our Meetings Vice-President.

	 •	Twice a year, usually around finals time, we prepare CARE packages for our students. Our members 
bring items to be shared for the packages and our students Love receiving these wonderful goodies and 
eagerly anticipate their arrival. 

	 •	We sign birthday cards for any students with upcoming birthdays and share “Aggie Brags” about our 
students as well.  It is always great to see how wonderful our Colorado kids are doing!

	 •	Throughout the year many of our Moms 
use the King Soopers gift card where we 
earn a royalty check from the store.  We 
use this money as income for our Club 
and also for donations to TAMU student 
organizations. In May 2014 we awarded 
six $250 donations ($1,500 total) to 
organizations selected by our members. 

	 •	We meet with our families on occasion to 
cheer on our Aggies for various football 
and bowl games.  Always a great time for 
good food, fun, football and fellowship.

	 •	One of our most popular meetings is 
our December Christmas Ornament 
exchange.  It has become one of our 
Denver Aggie Moms Club’s favorite 
traditions.

	 •	At our final meeting of the year we 
acknowledge our graduating seniors with a small gift and recognition of their hard work at Texas A&M 
University.  We are so proud of our Aggies!!

If you are interested in or want more information about the Denver Aggie Moms Club, please e-mail 
denveraggiemoms@gmail.com or find us on Facebook at ww.facebook.com/groups/denveraggiemoms.

Aggie Moms gather at their Aggie Graduation Celebration in May 2014.

Denver Aggies Moms enjoying their annual holiday Christmas 
ornament exchange.



Thank you 
to Magnolia 

Hotels for their 
Contribution 

to Muster 2015
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Denver A&M Club 
2014 Calendar Year Income Statement

CATEGORY/EVENT	 INCOME	 EXPENSE	 NET
Membership	 $3,780		  $3,780
Scholarship	 $3,296	 $6,000	 -$2,704
Muster	 $2,694	 $2,705	 -$11
Summer Picnics	 $1,570	 $1,972	 -$402
Holiday Party	 $645	 $798	 -$153
Merchandise	 $815	 $1,083	 -$268
Operating Expenses		  $616	 -$616
NET INCOME	 $12,800	 $13,174	 -$374

2014

Financial

Review

Mickey has a bachelor’s degree in Marketing and an MBA in Accounting. He is a Chartered Life Underwriter 
(CLU), a Chartered Advisor for Senior Living (CASL), a Fellow of Life Management Institute (FLMI), 
Certified in Long Term Care (CLTC), and a Certified Senior Advisor (CSA), Mickey takes an active role in his 
industry, community and church. He served on the national boards of directors for the American Association 
for Long-Term Care Insurance (AALTCI), Society of Financial Services Professionals (SFSP) and the Alliance 
of Financial Management Professionals (AFMP). He is a member of the National Association of Insurance 
and Financial Advisors (NAIFA) and the past President of the National Insurance Marketing Executives 
(NIME), has served as chairman of the Society of Certified Senior Advisors Certification Council, and is 
currently an instructor for the Certified Senior Advisor Certification Review Class. 

Mickey and Nancy have four children, ten grandchildren, and two great grandsons. If he isn’t with family, 
you can find him in his garden in the spring and on the football field in the fall as a Texas high school football 
official. He has officiated three state championship games and the 2013 and 2015 East/West High school All 
American Bowl at Reliant Stadium and the Citrus Bowl.

Muster Speaker contd. from p  1

The Magnolia Hotel in Downtown Denver has graciously donated  
one night’s stay towards Muster benefiting our scholarship fund.

At each of our Magnolia hotels, you’ll experience the comfort, personality, and style unlike 
that of trendy or branded hotels. Stylish interiors are designed with a local flair. Comfort is 
fashioned through warm personal spaces such as our lounges and restful rooms and suites. 
Complimentary amenities such as a morning breakfast service, evening reception, and bed time 
cookies yield unexpected value. Our personality parallels the cities we reside in. Our staff is not 
pretentious or overwhelming, but genuinely friendly and helpful.

It Feels Good Here. 
www.magnoliahotels.com



Membership 
Update

2015 Aggie Football Schedule
Sat, Sept 5 vs Arizona State in Houston, TX

Sat, Sept 12 vs Ball State at Kyle Field

Sat, Sept 19 vs Nevada at Kyle Field

Sat, Sept 26 vs Arkansas in Arlington, TX

Sat, Oct 3 vs Mississippi State at Kyle Field

Sat, Oct 17 vs Alabama at Kyle Field

Sat, Oct 24 vs Ole Miss in Oxford, MS

Sat, Oct 31 vs South Carolina at Kyle Field

Sat, Nov 7 vs Auburn at Kyle Field

Sat, Nov 14 vs Western Carolina at Kyle Field

Sat, Nov 21 vs Vanderbilt in Nashville, TN

Sat, Nov 28 vs LSU in Baton Rouge, LA
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Have you joined 
our main club 
e-mail list yet? Join 
and you’ll get club 
announcements 
and up-to-date 
information on 
watch parties, 
happy hours, and 
other club events. 

 Visit our newly 
updated website at 
www.denveraggies.
com.

JOIN US ON:
Facebook:	  
Texas A&M Club of 
Denver

LinkedIn:
Denver A&M Club
Meetup.com:
(Keyword aggies)

If you would like 
to be added to our 
email distribution 
list to receive 
reminders about 
events and monthly 
email newsletters, 
please send us a 
message to denver.
aggie-subscribe@
yahoogroups.com.

Aggies skiing at Keystone Resort.
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DENVER A&M CLUB SCHOLARSHIP DRIVE
NAME ________________________________________________________________________________

PHONE ___________________________________ E-MAIL ____________________________________

DONATION AMOUNT ENCLOSED $ ________________________
All donations are fully tax deductible.

Mail checks to: Denver A&M Club, P.O. Box 3133, Denver, CO 80201

Note: You can also sign up online at DenverAggies.com

Membership dues help our great club sponsor key events like Muster, the summer picnic, and our holiday party. Proceeds help Aggies from 
right here in Colorado with their college expenses thru our scholarship programs. We need your help! 

For renewals, just put your name and phone number, and any other information you want us to change in our records.

For information regarding membership, contact DAMC at
denver.aggie@gmail.com

DENVER A&M CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM

DATE _____________________ NEW MEMBERSHIP? ______ RENEWAL? ______ (CHECK ONE)

INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP $25 ______ FAMILY MEMBERSHIP $40 ______ (CHECK ONE)

NAME CLASS MAJOR

SPOUSE’S NAME CLASS MAJOR

ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIP

HOME PHONE

E-MAIL

E-MAIL

ALT PHONE

COMPANY OCCUPATION MAIN PHONE

SPOUSE’S COMPANY OCCUPATION MAIN PHONE

PLEASE ADD ME ____ (AND/OR SPOUSE ____) TO THE YAHOO GROUPS E-MAIL LIST.

Mail checks payable to: Denver A&M Club, P.O. Box 3133, Denver, CO 80201

	 NUMBER		   AMOUNT
Member	 ____	 x $20.00*	 $ _______
Non-Member	 ____	 x $25.00*	 $ _______
Child (12 & Under)	 ____	 x $12.00*	 $ _______
Child (4 & Under)	 ____	 x FREE*	 $ _______
Ceremony Only	 ____	 x $10.00*	 $ _______
Alcohol Wristband	 ____	 x $10.00*	 $ _______
Total	 ____		  $________

Note: You can also join and pay online with a credit card, e-check or PayPal at www.denveraggies.com

*REMEMBER–Member pricing for meals apply to all individuals and families with paid 2014-2015 or 2015-2016 memberships.

DENVER A&M CLUB
2015 MUSTER REGISTRATION FORM

Mail checks to: Denver A&M Club, P.O. Box 3133, Denver, CO 80201
NAME __________________________________________________________________________________

PHONE ___________________________________ E-MAIL ______________________________________

PAYMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED
NO LATER THAN 
Wednesday, APRIL 15, 2015



Denver Aggies - Where to Find Us:

website:	www.denveraggies.com

facebook:	Texas A&M Club of Denver

LinkedIn:	Denver A&M Club

Meetup.com:	Keyword aggies

Group mailing lists

	For club announcements and monthly newsletters please send an email to  
denver.aggie-subscribe@yahoogroups.com.

Don’t forget—

•	Sign up for Muster by April 15th

•	Renew your membership now
	to get the Muster discount

•	Donate Silent Auction items - 
	it’s tax deductible.
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